DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK

February 18, 2005

Beverly A. Jasinski CMC City Clerk 248.841.2460

Manager
Telephone Chuck E. Cheese

Telephone
Main Line
248.656.4630

Telephone
Chuck E. Cheese
201 E. Auburn Rd.
Rochester Hills, MI 48307

FAX 248.656.4744

Re: Annual Liquor Inspections

Jane Leslie Deputy Clerk 248.841.2461

Dear Manager:

Susan Koliba-Galeczka City Council Liaison 248.841.2463

> Pam Lee City Accountant 248.656.4632

Water / Sewer Billing Information 248.656.4688

Calvin Leach Sexton 248.652.4713 FAX 248.601.9429

Accounts Payable
Birth / Death Records
Cemetery
City Council
Information
City Records
Election Information
Liquor Licensing
Maps
Ordinances
Passports
Solicitor's Permits

Voter Registration

Previously, the city had performed its Annual Liquor License Inspection for Class C licensed establishments in the City of Rochester Hills. Your business had not responded as to violation correction notices at the time of the Administration and Information Services Committee (Liquor Committee) meeting on February 1, 2005. The committee has requested that you attend the meeting scheduled for March 1, 2005 to review the status of your establishment in relation to compliance and reporting to the State of Michigan Liquor Control Commission by April 1, 2005.

Your presence is requested at the next AIS meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 1, 2005 at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in Conference Room 130 (Clerk's Office), Rochester Hills City Hall, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive. If you have questions, please contact me at 248-841-2461. We look forward to seeing you on March 1.

Yours truly,

Jane Leslie, Deputy Clerk

City Hall General Information 248.656.4600

> Pat Somerville Mayor 248.656.4664